DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
CIVIL AERONAUTICS ADMINISTRATION

FOURTH REGION

£ F \
idr. Robert Wear
'Ft Worth Star-Telegram

‘Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Bob:

In accordance with your request,

IN REPLY ADDRESS
REGIONAL MANAGER
CIVIL AERONAUTICS ADMINISTRATION

P O Box 1689
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

October 20 1949

there are

attached copies of correspondence pertaining to our
negotiation with the City for more favorable gasolene

rates.

You will note at the time Ed Nilson was
Director of Aviation for Fort Worth it appeared some
equitable arrangement might be worked out but apparently

EQ Nilson's recommendation was reversed.

You will note one letter from the City
Manager in 1947 advises the City will make no exception
to their policy; in view of the fact no reason was given

we elected to pursue the_subject further,

After again renewing the subject the City
Manager stated verbally to Jack Jaynes, Deputy Regional
Administrator, and Ed Travis, Chief of Airport Division,
that they would work out some satisfactory handling of
gasolene if we would go along on the International Airport.

Our relationship with Mr. Jones has been
extremely cordial and it is with reluctance I even mention
this subject but due to the lapse of time without favorable
action by Mr, Jones, we are continuing to pay the high
prices and I would like to get the subject settled.

Possibly I am wrong and if so please let the

subject drop.

Sincerely yours,

=

/]

L. C, Elliott
Regional Administrator

Attachments



